Appendix
CLARIFICATION AROUND TUPE COSTINGS 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For the purposes of clarification, we will require your breakdown of associated costs regarding North Somerset Council staff TUPE as an indicative monthly sum (taking into account the employee information we have supplied to you about those employees who are in scope for TUPE transfer). 
The evaluation of the pricing schedule will focus on the hourly rate for each service area, excluding any identified TUPE Costs. 
The recovery of agreed TUPE Costs will be subject to ongoing negotiation pre and post award throughout the lifetime of the contact, via an open book approach to examine how attrition and productivity gains can be shared.
The TUPE Cost will be agreed between the parties and paid as an additional item on the Schedule 2 as per the invoicing arrangements in the contract. 


